
 

Year 6 Parent and Child Workshop 
 

 

To all Parents and Carers of Year 6  pupils 

 

We would like to invite you to attend a Year 6 Remembrance Workshop. The 
workshop will take place on Tuesday 7th November at 9.00am.  Please come 
to the school office at 9.00am to be signed in.  

 

The workshop is an opportunity to join your child/children in designing and 
making poppies and poppy wreaths as part of our World War 2 topic. These 
poppies and wreaths will be laid at the war memorial on Remembrance Day. 

 

It should be a fun-filled morning and we hope to see you there! 

 

The WWA Year 6 Team 


